Freedom of Information Act 2000
Your request for information has now been considered. 
You asked:

For the last financial year 17/18 and year to date (17.12.2018) please provide all correspondence to and from the S151 officer for the council mentioning 'S114' or 'Section 114.'

None, excluding press article e-mail alerts from the Local Government Chronicle (LGC) and Municipal Journal (MJ) for example which make reference to articles written on the subject.
You may re-use the information under an Open Government Licence.
If you are dissatisfied with the handling of your request please write to: 

Information Governance and Risk
Leicester City Council

Legal Services
4th Floor City Hall

115 Charles Street

Leicester  
LE1 1FZ
e-mail: info.requests@leicester.gov.uk 

